
 

 

Memo 
To: Coakley Executive Committee 
From: Peter Britz, Coakley Coordinator  
Date: May 6, 2020 
Re: Activity report 
____________________________________________________________ 
  

Spring Sampling Proposal 2020 
CES will be conducting the Spring sampling round later this month. This sampling includes 12 field 
days which will begin on May 11. Attached please find a spring sampling contract for review and 
approval. The sampling contract for Spring 2019 was a total cost of $125,300 versus this year’s 
proposal for $125,040  attached as (Spring 2020 Sampling Proposal.pdf). 
 

Surface Water and Stormwater Proposal 
The proposal for ongoing surface water and stormwater work addresses the items following 
comments provided by the EPA in its April 2, 2020 letter as a response to the scope of work 
provided to EPA on the January 22, 2020. The total amount for this proposal is $50,000 and 
included ongoing investigation of surface water and stormwater at and around the site attached as 
(10424020-04_Surface Water Evaluation_Contract Amend.pdf). 
 

HB 494 
CES is exploring approaches to move ahead with a design that can be reviewed by the agencies. 
Once and approach has been selected it will be reviewed by NHDES before implementation 
occurs. To develop the proposal for a treatment approach CES has provided the following 
proposal which will provide an implementation that outlines an approach for treatment and 
technical assistance to assist with the implementation. The total proposed contract amount is 
$9,250 and attached as (10424020-03_Coakley Landfill Professional Scope of Services_HB494). 

 
 

Deep Bedrock Study 
CES has been developed a draft workplan as a follow-up to a meeting with the regulators that we 
have been going over with them to zero in on the specific work needed to complete the deep 
bedrock study.  
 
 


